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Environment Canada has issued a weather warning for Southern Ontario, with significant

snow fall expected this afternoon and into the evening.  

Seneca campuses are open. In-person classes and services and events will continue until

12:30 p.m. and will then move to virtual.

All part-time continuing education classes will be delivered virtually.

Campuses will remain open, but athletic and recreation facilities, library services and test

centres will close at 12:30 p.m., and The Service Hub will operate online.

The Seneca Shuttle Bus Service will run until 2 p.m. There will be no shuttle buses after this

time.

Please check MySeneca for the status of scheduled on-campus events, including Bell Let’s

Talk Day activities.

Seneca will continue to monitor the weather throughout the day and will provide any updates

on MySeneca and social media. 
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